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November 10, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 It is a great pleasure to welcome everyone to 2C2W’s celebration of World Coaches Day.  

 

Sports and athletics are vital tools for teaching the importance of perseverance, integrity, 

and teamwork, and they also have the incredible power to bring our communities closer together. 

Coaches play a crucial role in helping athletes of all ages and skill levels to excel in sports and 

beyond, and 2C2W has worked hard to pay tribute to these individuals who make a positive 

impact with their guidance, leadership, and mentorship. Today’s celebration of World Coaches 

Day will offer wonderful opportunities to recognize coaches in our city and beyond who are 

empowering athletes of all kinds to reach their fullest potential. I am proud to join in applauding 

this organization and all those gathered as we continue to encourage even more New Yorkers to 

adopt active lifestyles and provide more opportunities for our residents to come together in the 

spirit of friendly competition. 

 

 On behalf of the City of New York, I offer my best wishes for a wonderful celebration 

and continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill de Blasio 

Mayor 

 
 


